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I strongly oppose Hb2002. Parents have the right to decide what is best for their 

child. Also, as an Rn I know that there can be severe complications  from an elective 

surgical abortion and chemical abortions. A parent needs to be involved in any 

decision. They also know the child's health history which is vital for the well being of 

the child  


